
2024 Lake Chelan Men’s Golf Association Member Signup

Bob Navin, President
Patrick Carboneau, Vice President

Dear Golfers:

All 2023 members will be deactivated on January 1st, 2023. We intend to start activating new/renewal
members that have paid their 2024 dues early January 2024. We should have it accomplished within a
few days of the new year.

Application may be made with a Credit/Debit Card on our website (www.chelangolfclub.com), by mail,
or at the pro shop. For a quicker turnaround online signup/payment is recommended. Payments will be
processed and GHINs updated soon after received in 2024. Be sure to use this 2024 Application Form
or the online payment/form!

Since the majority of our correspondence is via email, please make sure we have your current
email, phone, and mailing address. Providing your GHIN from another course is also very
important.

We look forward to seeing you on the course in 2024!

___________________________________________________________________________________________

Lake Chelan Men’s Golf Association
PO Box 2056

Chelan, WA 98816
Pro Shop (509) 682-8022

🔲 Men’s Club Member: $85

🔲 Junior Men’s Club Member: $5 Junior DOB required:____/____/______

FILL THIS FORM OUT COMPLETELY!!!!

Name: _____________________________ Phone: ____________________________ Age: ______

Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________________

Email: ______________________________________________________

If you have a GHIN number from the past at another course or our course, please provide:

GHIN No: _______________________ Course: __________________________________


